Deped-MALAYBALAY CITY DIVISION
RELEASED

Date: 3 14 113 fime: 10:10 Aly



DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region X - Northern Mindanao

DIVISION OF MALAYBALAY CITY

City of Malaybalay Tel no. 813 – 2894; 221 - 4597



DIVISION ADVISORY

To:

Public Schools District Supervisors

Elementary & Secondary School Heads including annexes

This Division

From:

EDILBERTO L. OPLENARIA

Schools Division Superintendent

Date:

February 28, 2013

Re:

GRADUATION MESSAGE OF CITY MAYOR IGNACIO W. ZUBIRI

Enclosed is the Graduation Message of Hon. Ignacio W. Zubiri for your reference and guidance.

Rtq13/elo

Rtq 13



Republic of the Philippines
Province of Bukidnon
CITY OF MALAYBALAY
Claro M. Recto St., 8700
Tel (088) 221-2267 / 813-2744; Fax (088) 813-2739
Email: cmo_mly@yahoo.co.uk



OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR

MEESAGE OF THE CITY MAYOR

My sincere congratulations to our dear graduates of batch 2012-2013!

The years you spent in high school is one of the most memorable milestones in your life because it is during that period that you become aware that you have grown spiritually, emotionally and socially. It is the time for discerning true friends, acquiring maturity and accepting freedom and responsibilities. It is also the time you realize the dream to strive for.

As you prepare yourself for the next step, pray that you continue to gain knowledge and skills that will sufficiently help you to meet the challenges that will come later. I will always look forward to your success and pray that you will stand out among other challengers carrying pride and dignity. Always remember that education is your best chance at a better and a brighter future. It is one of the great gifts that you can offer to your proud parents and to yourself to enable you to become responsible and more powerful members of society.

To all parents, school administrators, teachers and staff and all the people who have been instrumental and supportive to these graduates, I give you my sincere salutation for a job well done. Without your dedication and supreme sacrifices, these young men and women would not be what they are now.

This year's theme. "Building the Nation's Future Leaders through the K to 12 Basic Education Program." Foretells the challenging role of our educational sector to provide the timely and appropriate learning tools and education program package needed to build the country's future leaders. With the support given by the City Government to this program, I believe that the gift of learning is being offered and made accessible to every stakeholder in the education sector to build leaders of our nation.

I wish you God's continued guidance and blessing. Have a joyful and meaningful graduation.

Once again, Congratulations and Mabuhay!

IGNACIO W. ZUBIRI City Mayor